
 

 

 
 
Nandan (Indian Bengali Association) NZ 
Attn: Abhishek Bandopadhyay 
PO Box 41511 
St Lukes 
Auckland 1346 
 
11/08/2021  
 
 
Dear Abhishek & the Nandan (Indian Bengali Association) NZ members, 
 
Thank you for raising $450.00 to support Starship at your fundraising event.  Your gift will help us to 
provide better health and brighter futures for all New Zealand children. 
 
The Starship Foundation is proud to fund projects that save and extend lives, lift spirits and reduce 
discomfort, ensure better outcomes, faster recovery and less invasive treatments, and are focused on 
equity and prevention. 
 
I can tell you that your kind contribution makes such a difference to the children at Starship. On behalf 
of them, and the families who love them, thank you! 
 
 
With my warmest wishes, 
 

 
 
Krissy Garnham 
Community, Appeals & Campaigns Manager 
Starship Foundation  
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